
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
DOJ ISSUES LONG-AWAITED WEBSITE 
ACCESSIBILITY GUIDANCE, BUT WILL ANYTHING 
CHANGE ON THE LITIGATION FRONT? 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
It’s been twelve years since the U.S. Department 
of Justice (DOJ) first issued an advanced notice of 
proposed rulemaking on website accessibility for 
private businesses under Title III of the Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA), and five years since 
those regulations were abandoned. Meanwhile, 
traditional public accommodations and businesses 
of all kinds have faced an ever-increasing number 
of lawsuits, often from a growing list of plaintiffs’ 
lawyers attracted to these claims. The DOJ has 
now published guidance on what the ADA requires 
from private businesses when it comes to website 
accessibility, but has it provided any real answers 
or perhaps some assistance in fighting off the 
increasing number of lawsuits? In this webinar, 
our speakers will answer these questions while 
walking through the guidance and offering their 
insights into preparations companies can make for 
website accessibility litigation that is almost certainly 
inevitable.

SPEAKERS 
David Raizman (Los Angeles)
Amber L. Roller (Los Angeles)
Hera S. Arsen, Ph.D., Moderator

DATE
Friday, March 25, 2022

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins 
clients  
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